
A Word from 
Minnesota Power
The Great Northern Transmission Line Project has 
met a major milestone. In January 2016, Minnesota’s 
Administrative Law Judge recommended a route to 
the Minnesota Public Utilities Commission (MPUC) 
to consider for approval. On February 26, 2016 the 
MPUC approved the recommended route. The Final 
written Order from the MPUC is expected by April 
2016.

In order to complete final design now that the 
final route has been approved, Minnesota Power 
is required to conduct field surveys to identify rare 
plants and species, cultural resources, wetlands and 
soils within the project area. These field surveys are 
scheduled to ramp up in spring 2016. Some of these 
surveys will need to be conducted on private property. 

Before Minnesota Power accesses private property 
for field surveys, our right-of-way agents will reach 
out to each landowner along the MPUC Approved 
Route to discuss survey access permission and sign 
a right-of-entry agreement. Minnesota Power would 
like to introduce Land Service Company who will be 
working on behalf of Minnesota Power on the right-
of-way process for the Project. Our agents will call 
landowners and schedule in-person meetings to sit 
down and discuss surveys and address questions. 
Get to know your agent before you meet in person by 
reading their biography within this issue. 

We will continue to use these newsletters to update 
landowners and the community as the project 
progresses. Please use the project contact information 
to reach out if you have any questions. 

Matt Hagelin 
Minnesota Power, Property and Right-of-Way Agent

Matt is married with two daughters and has over 10 years 
of experience in the real estate industry. He’s been with 
Minnesota Power for 3 years. Turn the page to meet the rest 
of our real estate team!

CONTACT INFORMATION
Email: info@greatnortherntransmissionline.com
Information Hotline: 877.657.9934

VISIT OUR WEBSITE
www.greatnortherntransmissionline.com
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New Real Estate Page 
on Project Website
Visit greatnortherntransmissionline.com and check 
out the new Real Estate tab at the top of the page. 
This new page includes information relating to:

•	 Right-of-Entry
•	 Easement Negotiations
•	 Construction
•	 Restoration
•	 Frequently Asked Questions
•	 Factsheets
•	 Contact Information

Right-of-Entry Process Begins
Minnesota Power’s right-of-way (ROW) team will 
begin discussing right-of-entry (ROE) with landowners 
in the Project Area. ROE is an important step in 
the ROW process as it allows biological, cultural, 
and geo-technical surveys to be performed within 
and around the ROW. More information about ROW 
and the right-of-way agents can be found inside this 
issue of Great Northern News.

Field work will begin this spring and will include wetland, rare 
plant, and cultural resources surveys, land surveys, and soil 
borings.
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